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We must do everything we can to protect mail-in voting. A new bill is attempting to 

eliminate mail-in ballots and force all voters to cast their ballots in person, which 

would make voting less accessible, especially for seniors, people with disabilities, 

and those with demanding schedules. Mail-in voting is safe, secure, and increases 

participation in our democracy. We can’t afford to roll back this essential option. 


